
Spring Safe Deposit Box Special 

 

Need a safe place to store those important items or documents? Open a safe deposit box with us!  

Any new boxes opened in April 2022 will get the first year rent free. No annual rent payment until 

2023!!  

 

Spring 2022 

1st Quarter 

Dividends on Share Savings Accounts 

 

The Board of Directors has declared a dividend  

of  0.40% for the 1st quarter of 2022. 

This is an APY of  0.40%.  

Real Estate News 
 

We have money to lend at great low rates! Call our loan officers today if you 
 have any questions or would like to apply. 

(KS & MO primary residence only, 50 mile max radius from office)  

Auto Loan Special 
 

Auto loan special. Rates as low as 1.50% 
for new autos and 2.50% on used  

autos. 

Annual Meeting  
 

Our annual meeting is set for April 23, 2022 at June’s Northland. Dinner served at 6:00pm. 
 

Reservations for dinner must be made by April 15, 2022 and is limited to the first 135 members. 
We have 3 positions open on our board of directors. 

Anyone interested in running for our board  please contact manager to insure your name is put on the election 
ballot. Our board meets the 3rd Wednesday of each month at 9:30am.  

Retirement Announcement 
 

We would like to announce that after 32 years of service, Lucy Hasak is retiring.  
Lucy’s last day in the office will be Friday April 29, 2022.  

We will celebrate in the office between 9am-4pm with refreshments for anyone who would 
like to congratulate Lucy and wish her a happy retirement.   

 

Job Opening 
 

We have a new position opening for a loan officer/universal banker.  
You can review our job posting online with Indeed and email your resume to Stacey  

at swatkins@usplkefcu.org 



Phone: 913-682-2928      Fax: 913-682-2991 

We’re on the Web! 
www.usplkefcu.org 

USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union 

16055 Santa Fe Trail 

Leavenworth, KS  66048 

USPLK EFCU  

Board of Directors  

Thaddeus Brzustowicz 

Robert Gering 

John Groves 

Sharon Lacy 

Claude Wiedower 

USPLK EFCU Holiday Closings 
 

The Credit Union will be closed on the  

following days as they are Federal Holidays: 

• May 30, 2022– Memorial Day 

• June 20, 2022– Juneteenth 

• July 4, 2022– Independence Day 

STOP UNWANTED MAIL 

 
USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union only contracts 

with vendors that we have checked out and believe there is 
a benefit to our members.  We never want to flood you with 

unwanted mail.   
However, if you are receiving mailings that originate from 
the Credit Union and you want to stop them. PLEASE con-
tact the Credit Union office and request to “opt-out” of any 

third party mailing.  We will be happy to do this.   

Holiday Skip Pay Program 
 

Many thanks to our members who  

participated in the December Skip-A-Payment pro-

gram. By choosing to skip their  

December loan payment and instead  

donate $10.00 per loan, we were able to donate 

$260.00 to LV Mission and $260.00 to Interfaith  

Shelter of Hope, both located in Leavenworth.  

Watch your Fall Newsletter for  

Information on this year’s Holiday 

 Skip-A-Payment program. 

Staff Email Addresses: 
Stacey: swatkins@usplkefcu.org 

Jill: jprice@usplkefcu.org 
Cory: csnowberg@usplkefcu.org 

Scholarship Winners 

Winners of this years scholarships 
are as follows: 

1.  Mallory Price  
2. Gabriel Bailey 

3. Chase Kell 
4. Hailyn Toedter 

 Each student will receive a $1,000.00  
scholarship to the college of their choice.  

Each applicant was required to complete an  
application which was reviewed and  

 rated by the Board of Directors.   
  

Summer Is Around the Corner 
 

Keep in mind as summer approaches that the credit 
union always offers Visa Travel cards that are  

accepted world wide.  

Credit Card Program 
 

Don’t forget we still have our partnership with 
LSC.  

Go to our website and apply online through 
the services tab.  

Cash Advance/Payments by Card 
 

The credit union now has a card reader  
terminal in office for Visa and Mastercard. 

(fees may apply) 

Kids Account Pilot Program 
 

We are working on developing  a new kids account program.  We hope to launch the new 
program on July 1, 2022.  

The new kids account will bring fun incentives to all active minor accounts. Watch your  
future newsletters for more information on this fun new product. 


